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Ref. No. GBG20-3641
09 December 2020

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Weerapon Thongma
President

Maejo University

Chiang Mai, Thailand

Dear Assoc. Prof. Dr. Weerapon:

On behalf of the Southeast Asian University Consortium for Graduate Education in Agriculture
and Natural Resources (UC), I am pleased to inform you that the membership application of Maejo
University has been unanimously approved by the UC Executive Board in its meeting held on 24-
25 November 2020,

In accordance with the UC Membership Guidelines, Maejo University is admitted initially as
Affiliate Member effective January 2021 but shall contribute annual membership fee equal to that
of Members or US Dollar Six Thousand Fifty (USD6,050) upon receipt of invoice. Maejo
University shall be entitled to participate in and avail of the benefits of UC programs and activities.
After three years, subject to satisfactory assessment by the UC Executive Board, Maejo University
may be elevated to regular membership status.

The complete listing of grants and activities are available on the UC website at
hitp:/fuc.searca.org/. We will communicate the details of the 2021 UC activities, requirements, and
concerns early next year once the host universities have prepared for it.

On behalf of the UC Executive Board, congratulations, and warm welcome to the UC. We look
forward to Maejo University’s active participation in the Consortium, Should you have immediate
concerns, your staff may contact BECLD through email at moenc@searca.org and
pgmmi@searca.org.

Very truly yours,
Glenn B. Gregorio

Director, SEARCA
and Head, UC Secretariat



